[image: T:\Marketing\bubben\LOGOS\AAI Logos\AAIscriptColor.jpg]      




Dear USA Gymnastics regional chairs, state chairs, club owners and coaches,
As the AAI sales rep for your region and your state, I would like to thank everyone for their hard work and dedication throughout the year. As we all know, gymnastics is probably the most difficult sport in the world - challenging our bodies, our hearts, our minds, and often our souls as we attempt to attain perfection. 
As we enter the championship part of our season, I would also like to wish you and your gymnasts continued health, safety and success. 
There are several important things worth mentioning that will make your championship season more enjoyable and a little less stressful.
· Once again, American Athletic, Inc. and its dealers are proud to provide the competition equipment and mats for the Men’s optional regional, Level 9 National, and Developmental Championships. 
· All of the base mats will be 20 cm on all events, as specified in rules and policies.
· Supplemental mats will also be available on all events- sting mats, skill cushions, and throw mats. Those supplemental mats are specified in a list that is approved by USA Gymnastics. If you are unsure of what mats to expect on each event, please check rules and policies. If you have further questions, please contact your state chair or me. 
· If you need help with any equipment concerns or adjustments, please ask the equipment techs for their help and assistance. We will be glad to help. 
Once again, American Athletic, Inc will be presenting checks for $2000 to each of the regions at their optional regional championships. This is our way of saying “THANKS,” as well as providing support for our gymnastics community. 
Should your gymnasts qualify to Developmental Nationals in Salt Lake City, we will again be hosting our annual party for coaches, judges, and NCAA coaches. It is our way of congratulating you on a great season and celebrating success. We may also have something surprising and new to show you as well… So don’t miss it!
At any time, should you have any equipment or mat questions, concerns, or needs – please feel free to contact me by e-mail at Steve.Hass@fotlinc.com or by phone at 814-880-3410.
Wishing you all safe travels, good luck, and all the best…. 
								Steve
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